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It would seem logical to me that Network Rail looks to retaining the existing crossing for vehicles 
and horse riders only, perhaps with a keycode 'lock', and supplements this with a footbridge for 
pedestrians. While they do not consider the crossing's use as part of the bridleway to be hugely 
significant, with so few riders using it, they do appear to acknowledge that nearly all the additional 
use they have identified will be pedestrian. Currently they suggest that usage is limited to 
approximately 5 car crossings per day, plus one van, one farm vehicle, and 12 pedestrians. They 
have now suggested, perhaps on somewhat dubious statistical grounds, that this could increase to 
as many as 100 pedestrians per day, once the development on Heyford Park has been completed.

On behalf of walkers, horse owners and riders within our community, I would appeal to you to 
safeguard the crossing by rejecting Network Rail's proposal to close the crossing, which would sever 
the bridleway and render a long-standing Right of Way inaccessible.

Kind regards,
Marcus Potts
01869 347356
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